
Join the City of Fort Lauderdale, friends and 
neighbors for a ribbon-cutting ceremony to mark 
the completion of the Merle Fogg Park Seawall 
Replacement Project. The improvements made as 
part of this project will help reduce tidal flooding 
along Poinciana Drive and make us better prepared 
for future king tide events and sea level rise.
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